
OLLI & GIVENS ESTATES PRESENT:  

A LECTURE SERIES 

 

 

 

A SAMPLER 

REPRESENTING  

THE BEST OF OLLI 

AT UNC ASHEVILLE 

& GIVENS ESTATES 

BEGINS APRIL 9 

Mark your calendar for Monday afternoons, April 9 through  

May 14, 2-3:30 p.m. in the Williams Performing Arts Center, for a 

series of stimulating lectures and question and answer sessions    

sponsored by the Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at UNC 

Asheville (OLLI) and Givens Estates.  

OLLI is a member-inspired organization with a commitment 

to provide opportunities to thrive in life’s second half through 

programs in lifelong learning, service, leadership and research. 

The OLLI College for Seniors program offers “learning for the 

love of it” through courses in a wide range of disciplines. In 

this series, some of OLLI’s best instructors and some of Givens 

Estates’ wisest residents will offer lectures on a wide variety of 

subjects. This is the third year of the partnership between our 

two organizations committed to the integration of mind, body 

and spirit for elders. 

www.olliasheville.com 

                     For More Information  

                      Call Sally Kemp Bush 

                                     771-2205 

 

 
 

 

 

Monday, April 9            

Gordon McKinney  

“African American 

Protest Traditions 

Before the Modern Civil 

Rights Movement” 

 

Monday, April 16 

Larry Wilson 

“An American Meets 

Arabia” 

 

Monday, April 23 

Melanie & Mack 

Johnston 

 “The Mountain 

Dulcimer”  

 

Monday, April 30  

Chris Highland  

“John Burroughs and his 

Gospel of Nature” 

 

Monday May 7 

Cindy Berryman-Fink 

“Two Remarkable 

Women in History: 

Prudence Crandall and 

Carrie Nation”  
 

 

 

 

Monday May 14 

George Yates 

“American Foreign 

Policy” 

 

 


